
This is just to let you know that the feedback I have received from nurses 
working in this area of health suggest that there is no additional comments on 
the ACD for the  for the above appraisal. 

  
Thank you for the opportunity to submit comments.   
 
We look forward to participating in the next stage of the appraisal. 
 
Please acknowledge receipt. 
 
 
 

 
 


